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June 28, 2021 
 
Dear Resident and Family Member of the Home on 8th, 
 
We are excited to share that our visitation program will be expanded. The goal is to have the expanded program begin 
on Tuesday, June 29th. Please be patient as the online system is being updated to allow for the expansion.  
 
Changes to guidelines for indoor visits include:  

 There is no longer a maximum number of visits per week. You are able to visit your loved one as many times as 
you would like.  

 There are no longer restrictions on the length of a visit. 

 Visits are able to occur outdoors in the courtyard: 
o You must screen at the front desk, even if visiting outside 
o Please be sure to maintain a 6 foot distance between other visitors and residents 

 If the resident is fully vaccinated, they can choose to have close contact (including touch) with their visitor while 
wearing a well-fitting face mask and performing hand-hygiene before and after. 

 2 visitors can visit a single resident at a time  

 Visits are to occur during the hours below: 
o Monday – Friday: 8:30am – 8:00pm                                       Saturday – Sunday: 9:00am – 2:30pm  

 
You will continue to use the website for reservations. An area has been added for you to enter in your estimated 
arrival time for the date and timeframe you choose to schedule a visit.  
 
Please visit the following link to make a reservation https://ccs-reservation.na.rapidbiz.com/ and use this PIN number to 
complete the reservation: 50683. Once the reservation is approved, the visitor will receive a confirmation email. A 
confirmation email could take up to 24 hours to receive. If you do not receive a confirmation email please check your 
junk or spam folders.  
 
Resident Outings: 
Residents are able to go on outings with families if they chose. Residents that are vaccinated do not have to quarantine 
upon returning to the facility. Family can go up to the residents room to assist them downstairs for the outing during 
reception hours. After reception hours, please wait for staff to bring your loved one downstairs. Reception hours are as 
follow:  

 Monday – Friday: 8:00am – 8:00pm                                       Saturday – Sunday: 8:30am – 2:30pm  
 
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding! Please do not hesitate to reach out to me at 507-424-4041 or 
kberg@samaritanbethany.com if you have any questions or concerns.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Kyla Berg 
Community Leader – Home on 8th  
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